
Request to Defer Enrollment 

This form is to request a one-year deferral of admission to Mitchell Hamline School of Law. 
Deferral requests are reviewed on a case-by-case basis. To request a deferral, please review the 
requirements listed below, complete the form, and return it to 
admissions@mitchellhamline.edu.  

Requirements 

• All requests must be submitted by July 1 to be considered.
• The seat deposit must be submitted by date specified in the deferral approval and is 

required before a deferral can be finalized.
• Scholarships are not guaranteed for deferred students. If the request is approved, 

Mitchell Hamline will reconsider your scholarship within the framework of your 
incoming class guidelines when we process your admission in the new application cycle.

• If the request is approved, you will be required to submit a new CAS report, in the new 
application cycle, by April 15 to secure your seat in the class.

• If the request is approved, the fee and enrollment agreement must be signed by the 
date indicated in the notification email, which will be sent in the spring before the 
program begins, in order to hold your seat in the class. If you do not sign the Fee and 
Enrollment Agreement, your seat may be forfeit. 

Mitchell Hamline reserves the right to deny a request for deferral for any reason and forfeit 
any deferred student if they do not meet the requirements above.  

First name: 

Last name: 

Student ID: 

Please provide a short paragraph explaining the reason for the deferral request. 


